
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We have had a number of enquiries about the collection of revision guides.  We will distribute 
revision guides when it is safer to do so – when lock down is hopefully lifted in March.  
  
We will be in touch closer to the time to make you aware of arrangements.  In the meantime, 
the work set on ClassCharts will support your child’s learning in readiness for assessment 
together with the resources available on the Student Apps area on the School’s 
Website.  https://balshaws.thelearningwall.co.uk/wall/student-apps 
    
  
Kind regards 
  
Ms Kate Kidd 
School Business Manager 
  
Your Word is a lamp for my feet and a light on my path.  (Psalm 119, vs 105) 
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